
 

 
 
RMT/tp 
 
2 January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Pathways - Thursday 25 January 2024 
 
Venue: Main School Hall, 6pm 
  
Each year we hold a series of Parent Information Evenings, formerly called WINK’s.   
 
The Pathways Parent Information Evening is aimed at parents of Year 8 students only and will 
be an opportunity for you to be guided through the pathways process. 
 
The evening will begin at 6:00pm in the School Hall.   
 
If you would like to attend this session then please register your interest using the link below to 
visit the Eventbrite page HERE 
 
We look forward to welcoming as many parents as possible to what we hope will be a helpful 
and informative evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 

 
Mrs R Thornton 
Assistant Head 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/770176337157?aff=oddtdtcreator

